
MINUTES 
Grand Junction Commission on Arts and Culture (GJCAC) 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021   Hospitality Suite 
 

 
Commissioners Present: Ron Cloyd, Sarah Dishong, Matt Goss, Matt Janson, Lindsay Jaeger, Kelley 
Raymond, Diana Rooney, Erica Zajaczkowski 
 
Commissioners Absent: Jan Moorman 
 
Others Present: Lorie Gregor 
 
Chair Sarah Dishong called the meeting to order at 4:03pm. Ron Cloyd moved to approve the minutes of 
the April 28 meeting. Matt Janson seconded the motion, and the minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Sarah announced that John Cooper has resigned effective immediately due to scheduling conflicts with 
his consulting business.  
 
Introduction of new Council Liaison: Councilperson Randall Reitz is the new liaison. He was unable to 
attend, and the Commission would like to see a replacement when he is unable to attend. 
 
City Calendar: The Arts Commission will be involved in vetting the final photographs in each seasonal 
category. The contest opens in early August and the review is in early September. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Grant Adoptions:  All events were reviewed, and updates given.  
 
Cultural Plan: Matt Janson has requested for everyone to keep to the same format as the current plan for 
consistency in notes. All groups have scheduled their first follow up meeting in June and representatives 
will send a reminder and the notes from the brainstorming.  
 
Take Part in Art: June 19 from 9am – 12:00pm outside of the barn in Lincoln Park. 14 organizations 
have filled out an application. 4 performing group have registered. Marketing has been sent out and the 
Commission has been asked to post flyers after the holiday. Please help with set up/tear down if possible. 
Volunteers (Ron, Sarah, Diana) will arrive at 8:00am with booth set up at 8:30am. 
 
REPORT AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
KAFM: Lorie Gregor passed around the evaluation from John Cooper (attached) 
 
The next regular meeting of the GJCAC will be 4:00 p.m. Wednesday, June 23, at the Administrative 
Conference Room in City Hall.  As there was no further business, Sarah declared the meeting adjourned 
at 5:06 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Lorie Gregor 


